12432 Canterbury
Warren, MI L8093
May 16, 1979

Harcld Denton

Nuclear Reglatory Commission
Cheif of Operations

Dear Mr. Denton:

I am involved in a research project on atomic power plants
in the United S‘'~ .3,

If your time is permitting, I would like to know if there
have been any other nuclear accidents before the Three Mile Island
incident?

Thank you for your time and I would apreciate your answer
to my question,

Sincerely, .
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James R, Morrison
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